
 

 

2021 Ministry Highlights 
Held a 5-day prayer conference in Moorhead, MN hosted 
by Faith Love Hope Church. 

Held a 3-day zoom conference for pastors and church 
leaders in a persecuted State of India.  

Held a 3-day zoom conference for 
pastors and church leaders in Delhi, 
India. 

Taught a one-week course on  
Leadership for RHEMA Mumbai, India. 

Taught a one-week course on the  
Believer’s Authority for RHEMA Chandigarh, 
India. 

Taught a one-week course on Gifts of the Spirit 
for RHEMA Chandigarh, India. 

Ministered at a Faith Conference hosted by 
Fellowship Church, Oakland, IA. 

Taught several prayer services by Zoom to 
members of Foundations for Life Family Church, 
Toronto, Canada. 

Ministered in the USA at Miracle Revival Church, 
St. Louis, MO; Victory Family Church, Decatur, 
TX; Living River Church, Louisville, CO; Grand 
View Church, Quincy, IL; Real Life Church, 
Bettendorf, IA ; Harvest Church,  
Fairbanks, AK ; Family Christian Church, 
Palmer, AK; Word of Faith Church, Wasilla, 
AK; Faith Family Church, Omaha, NE. 

Ministered at a joint minister’s conference in 
Wasilla, AK, hosted by Alaska RMAI and Word 
of Faith Church. 

We also added several new Faith Library Publications to 
our Chinese Resource website. New Titles included:  
Triumphant Church, Growing Up Spiritually, Love the Way 
to Victory and Right and Wrong Thinking by Kenneth E. Hagin, and  
Jesus Name above All Names by Kenneth W. Hagin.  

This year has provided us with many opportu-

nities to discover new ways to communicate 

the Gospel both here in the US and abroad. 

We also want to say "Thank You" to our part-

ners and friends, who have encouraged us, 

prayed for us, and supported us this past year. 

You have been an amazing support in helping 

us bring the message of God’s Love and Faith-

fulness to the world! 

At the end of every year, we share a brief high-

light of what GCIM has accomplished. We are 

truly grateful about every open door in 2021, 

and joyfully expectant about what is ahead for 

2022. 

We are grateful for the opportunities to share 

the Word of God with so many beautiful peo-

ple around the world. Our passion is to help 

people discover their purpose in life. As long 

as GCIM exists, we will continue to follow 

God's plan to accomplish that vision. 
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 What’s in Store for 2022? 

 

With every new 
year comes the 
anticipation of  
expectation and 
change. All of us 
at GCIM are 
looking forward 
to another year to share the Good News, im-
part blessings, help encourage and strengthen 
believers, and expand the Kingdom of God. 

We will continue to travel and minister to 
churches here in the US as opportunity pro-
vides. We will also continue to minister to our 
overseas contacts through various forms of 
media and in-person meetings as opportuni-
ties become available. 

Connie and I cannot express in words our love 
and appreciation for you, our friends and 
partners! Thank you for your incredible love, 
support, and prayers over the past 15 years 
working in China and Asia. You have been 

amazing, and we want 
you to know that we 
continue to pray for 
you to experience 
God's goodness and 
blessings in your lives. 
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We Continue to Make 
An Impact in China 

 

GCIM continues 
to impact China 
through our 
online resources 
website. In 2021 
we added five 
new translations 
to our site. Even 
though China has 
become increas-
ingly restrictive 
of the Gospel,  
we see a steady increase of individuals in 
China downloading our materials. 

This past December, we saw over 300 
downloads from our website. In 2021 we 
had a total of 2172 downloads. Having lived 
and worked in China, I am acquainted with 
the system Christians use to disseminate 
material. Keep in mind that each item 
downloaded from our site will be shared 
with many others. 

We have many more books in the pipeline 
for 2022. Also, this year, we will begin up-
loading video teaching to the FLP Chinese 
site. We know that this information will 
reach into areas of China that we cannot 
reach through other means. 

Your prayers and support have made all  
this possible. Also, I would like to personally 
thank Wayne Li and the translators living  
in China for their part in making this a 
significant project. 

Free Chinese Resources Available  
at www.flpchinese.com 

(918)254-7160• office@gcinternational.org 
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